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SHARK ANGLING CLUB OF GREAT BRITAIN 

COMMITTEE MEETING  

HELD ON 28th October 2019 AT 7pm 

AT THE LOOE SOCIAL CLUB 

 

Present: B Woodman - Chairman, C Kelly - Secretary, M Collings, P Davis, S Thomas, K Tapper, 

 

Members Present: R Day 

 

Apologies: D Stone, S Ward, P Martin, A Mckay, 

 

 

Minutes of last meeting: Approval proposed by M Collings and seconded by P Davis. 

 

Matters Arising 

 

1. Angling Trust Meeting Update – K Tapper to update next month. 

 

2 Best Practice Document update –  K Tapper to update next month. 

 

3 Lucky Run Club Draw – The Chairman drew the winner of the Lucky Run Club, this 

month’s prize was £60.00. The winner was: A McKay 

 

Correspondence 

• Valuation of Trophies – The secretary advised that she had taken all of the trophies which had 

been engraved for the Presentation Night to the valuers on Thursday 24th October and the 

remaining trophies were being viewed on 7th November with a written valuation to follow. 

• Jon Read - emails – The secretary read the email from Jon Read, regarding trophy allocation 

and Porbeagles. A discussion took place and an email reply will be drafted by the secretary, 

for approval by the Committee. 

• Presentation Night Feedback – The secretary read a thank you email, which had been received 

from Dave Smith (son of Pat Smith) thanking the Committee for a most enjoyable night. The 

Committee agreed it had been a very good evening and the music had worked well to make it 

a more sociable night.  

P Davis commented that he felt that the trophy qualifying criteria should have been stated, as 

the presentation was made, as well as other the other details being given.  

K Tapper offered to start recording Trophy Claims monthly.                                   

 

Any Other Business 

  

• S Thomas – data has been entered onto a spreadsheet for the 2005 information and will 

continue to update information. The secretary to look for Catch Logs in the store room. 

• K Tapper – has been invited to various meetings to represent the SACGB. It was agreed that 

any expenses should be reimbursed. 

• Secretary – email from Shark Researcher from Belgium, Frederick Mollen, requesting 

information. The email to be forwarded to M Collings and S Thomas. 

 

The meeting closed at 7.40pm. 

 

Date of Next Meeting – 25th November 2019 at 7pm 


